
NATIONAL STANDARD (INDIA) LIMITED 
  

May 27, 2021 

To, 

The Listing Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Phiroze Jeejebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001. 

Scrip Code — 504882 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

This is with reference to your letter L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/ 2021-2022 / 298 dated May 27, 2021 
(received via email on May 27, 2021), seeking clarification in the matter of movement in the price of 

equity shares of the Company across exchanges in the recent past. 

We would like to inform that there is no pending information and/or announcement from the Company, 
which is required to be informed to the stock exchanges in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("the Listing Regulations"), which in our 

opinion may have a bearing on the price behaviour in our scrip. We will disseminate unpublished price 
sensitive information, if any, from time to time in compliance with Regulation 30 of the Listing 
Regulations. 

Thanking you, 

Yours truly, 

For National Standard (India) Limited 

WePv 
Madhur Mittal 

Company Secretary and 
Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: A47976 
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